Boise, ID 83705
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www.idahosheriffs.org

February 22, 2018

Representative Heather Scott
State Capitol

700 W. Jefferson

Boise, |D 83720

Dear Representative Scott,

Idaho Sheriffs' Associatior
) 3100 S. Vista Ave. Suite 203

Attachment 4
H 565 ~ Representative Scott
March 5, 2018

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that the Idaho Sheriffs’ Association’s
membership voted at our February 8", 2018 conference to support House bill 565.

Idaho sheriffs appreciate your efforts in enhancing public safety by sponsoring
legislation that will add retired law enforcement officers to those who can carry
concealed weapons on college campuses and elementary and secondary school
property. Considering the number of school shootings occurring around the country
this added layer of protection may become valuable in the future in stopping a tragic

incident.

Please convey our support for your bill to members of the legislature and if you
have any questions of me or Sheriff's Association membership, don't hesitate to

ask.
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Vaughn Cilleen
Executive Director

Cc: Sheriff Chris Goetz, ISA Legislative Chair
Sheriff Kieran Donahue, ISA President
Mike Kane, ISA Lobbyist



